
714 THE SCHOOL

son; Military Training, Major J. J. Bull; Arithmetic in our 
Schools, W. T. Denham, B.A. A public meeting on Friday 
evening was addressed by Inspector Steeves, F. Peacock, 
Director of Manual Training, and Premier Flemming.

Closing examinations for Teachers’ License are to be held 
at Fredericton, St. John and Chatham, N.B., beginning on 
the 10th of June. A large number of applicants have already 
signified their intentions of writing on these examinations.

BUSINESS NOTES
With this number The School completes its first year of 

publication. In any new undertaking of this kind, the first 
year is always the most trying one for both publishers and 
subscribers, and we wish to thank our subscribers for the very 
loyal support they have given us.

One of the difficulties that The School has experienced is 
that our subscribers very frequently obtain better positions 
and change their place of residence, but forget to let us know 
promptly where they have gone. Some magazines have come 
back to us because they could not be delivered for the above 
reason, and we have not been able to rectify the error as 
promptly as we could have wished.

The School is still answering inquiries regarding school­
room decoration, and from time to time we shall try to give 
some of these answers through our columns.

A great deal of new advertising appears in the June number 
of The School. We hope that our subscribers and our readers 
will look over these advertisements carefully. It may be that 
some of them do not concern the teacher as much as the 
pupil. If the teacher in these cases will pass on the informa­
tion to the pupil or parent, The School will be benefited as 
well as those who receive the information.

The School is proud of its advertising sections. We 
venture to think that few magazines have been able in the 
first year to maintain such a high standard in this regard. 
Subscribers may rely on getting the very best of service from 
the firms and individuals who advertise with us. We think 
that the advertisements make interesting reading, whether 
you contemplate inquiring or not. When you do inquire, 
please remember to do The School a good turn by mention­
ing the fact that you saw the advertisement in this magazine.


